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Receptive Ecumenism in International Perspective:  

Contextual Ecclesial Learning (RE III) 

 

Several Australians, including seven from SA, participated in the Third International Receptive 

Ecumenism Conference at Fairfield University, Connecticut, USA from 9th -12th June 2014. 

The theme was Receptive Ecumenism in International Perspective: Contextual Ecclesial Learning.    

In addition to this participation, SA Council of Churches was also named as a co-Sponsor of the 

Conference, in acknowledgement of the immense contribution the Churches in SA, through SACC, 

have made to the way of Receptive Ecumenism, in learning about as well as in the practical 

application. 

“My hope for this gathering of people from several denominations across the world is that we will 

discover more about how our churches can be more reflective of the way and unity of Christ, 

institutionally as well as individually, and so be a seamless sign together of love, justice and peace in 

our world,” said Geraldine. 
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